
The January meeting of the Cady Town Board was held on 

Monday, January 2, 2017 at 8 p.m. at the town hall. 

Members attending: Mike Tully, Jim Mikla, Bob 

Klanderman, Carla Greiber, and Shelly Ninneman  

 

Chairman Tully called the meeting to order. Motion was 

made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor 

Klanderman to accept the December minutes with date 

corrections.  Motion was passed 

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully, second by Supervisor 

Mikla to change caucus date to January 10
th
 7pm with 

alternative date of January17. Motion passed. 

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully, second by Supervisor 

Mikla to contract with the county for $60 a year for 

deer carcass removal with a private party.  Motion 

passed 

 

Planning commission members was tabled until next month 

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully, second by Supervisor 

Klanderman to renew building inspector contract with 

All-Croix Inspections. Motion passed  

 

Motion was made by Supervisor Mikla, second by Chairman 

Tully to accept the 2016 financial audit form.  Motion 

passed 

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by 

Supervisor Klanderman to approve CSM for Charles 

Haselman sec 13.  Motion passed 

 

Bills were reviewed and paid  

 

Next meeting will be 8pm Monday February 6, 2017. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor Klanderman, 

second by Chairman Tully.  Motion passed. 

Submitted by clerk Shelly Ninneman                                       


